
 

 

10th May 2022 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Redcar and Cleveland Athletics Championships at Middlesbrough Sports Village 11th May 2022 

Your child has been chosen to represent the school all day on Wednesday 11th May at the Redcar and 
Cleveland Athletics Championships at Middlesbrough Sports Village.  
 
Students will attend morning registration as normal and meet in the sports centre at 8:50am; then 
depart school at 9:15am. They will return to school approximately at 3:00pm after school time so will 
not be back for school buses. 
 
Students will arrive to school in their full school PE kit and need a packed lunch and fluids. If they have 
an inhaler or any medication they will need, please make sure they have this with them.  
 
If you have any questions, please email me harrisonr@laurencejackson.org.  
 
Thank you, 
Mr Harrison 
PE Teacher 
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